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5K Semester 2 (Terms 3 and 4) Classroom Teacher Change 

 
 

Tuesday, July 26, 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
 
As you are already aware, Mrs Kirk commenced her maternity leave from the start of Term 3. Mrs Emma Doyle was 
replacing Mrs Kirk when she commenced her leave. Unfortunately, this arrangement has changed and she is unable 
to remain on this class. 
 
To support a smooth transition for 5K for the remainder of 2021, we will need to replace Mrs Doyle. Mr Kyle Gasser 
will be teaching the class as he is able to remain on the class for the remainder of 2022. He has already established 
relationships with this class as he currently teaches them for Music each week. He is an experienced teacher and a 
familiar face at Merimbula Public School. 
 
We intend to make this change quickly to minimise disruptions for the class. He will begin teaching the class next 
week on Monday, August 1, 2022. This will enable both teachers to do a handover this week, prior to the change. 
 
Mr Gasser will be taking over the Class Dojo communication platform from next week. He looks forward to 
communicating with, and eventually meeting, you all. If you would like to arrange to meet with Mr Gasser during 
Term 3 or 4, please contact him via Class Dojo messenger.  
 
If you have any questions about this change, please contact me or Stage Leader/Assistant Principal Mr Mace on 
(02) 64951266.  
 
 
Regards, 
Mrs Michelle Huddleston 
Principal 

 


